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Nassau County executive Mangano to speak at REPI of Long
Island on July 27
July 14, 2010 - Front Section

Edward Mangano, Nassau County executive, will address a special summer luncheon of The Real
Estate Practitioners Institute (REPI) of Long Island to be held at the Milleridge Cottage on July 27 at
11:30 a.m. Mangano will speak to commercial real estate professionals and all interested guests on
the topic Nassau County's Broken Assessment System. For information email repi@cwpost.liu.edu
or call (516) 299-3273.
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